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Ref: FOI-042024-000814 

Date: 16/05/2024 

Address / Email: 

Dear 

Request Under Freedom of Information Act 2000 

Thank you for requesting information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 

Request 

Please provide information regarding your current contracts for mobile MRI and CT services. 

Response 

Q1. Details of the current and 2022/2023 mobile MRI and CT contracts held by your Trust not 
limited to equipment only rentals, managed services, including: 

Contract Value(s) Current 01.04.24 – 31.07.2024 
CT £341,600 (zero vat) 
MRI £406,260 (zero vat) 22-23 
CT £1,403,670.00 (zero vat) 
MRI £1,200,085.00 (zero vat). 

Duration of the current contract(s) Expires 31/07/2024. 

Date(s) when the contract(s) are 
scheduled for renewal. 

Procurement Tender exercise ongoing, 
with the aim to commence new contract 
01.08.2024. 

How many bidders submitted a response 
and names of all bidders? 

8 bidders / Due to ongoing process 
names not being submitted. 

Rank of all the bidders who submitted 
responses. 

Due to ongoing information not being 
submitted. 

Q2. Information on the frameworks through which these contracts were procured, including: 

Name(s) of the framework(s) utilized. New contract NHS Supply Chain 
Framework Managed Equipment and 
Clinical Service Solutions (MECSS) - Lot 
2 Long Term Managed Equipment and 
Clinical Service Solutions Expiring 
31.07.2024 NHS Supply Chain 
Framework Managed Equipment and 
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Clinical Service Solutions & Associated 
Goods 

Any relevant framework reference 
numbers. 

New contract OJEU Reference: 2021/S 
000-019257 Expiring 31.07.2024 Ref 
2021/S000-019257. 

 
  

Q3. Contact details for the Radiology Managers and Procurement Managers responsible for 
overseeing these contracts, including: 
 

Name(s)  Bill Norton / Kirk Johnson & Jane 
Ashmore-Hall 

Job Title(s) Radiology Manager / Senior Category 
Manager & Head of Operational 
Procurement. 

Contact Email Address(es)  The Trust currently has the circa of 
5000 staff and the release of their 
email addresses could potentially 
expose the Trust to spam/phishing 
attacks and therefore comprise the 
Trusts network. In view of this we feel 
this information is exempt for release 
under section 31 (1) (a) of the 
Freedom of Information Act as the 
disclosure of the information would 
be likely prejudice the prevention or 
detection of crime. To see a structure of 
the Board of Directors and the areas they 
cover please go to Board structure - The 
Dudley Group NHS Foundation Trust 
(dgft.nhs.uk). 

Contact Telephone Number(s) Please dial 01384 456111 and ask 
switchboard to direct you to the right 
person(s). 

 
 
 
If you are dissatisfied with our response, you have the right to appeal in line with guidance from the 
Information Commissioner. In the first instance you may contact the Information Governance Manager 
of the Trust. 
 
Information Governance Manager 
Trust Headquarters 
Russell’s Hall Hospital 
Dudley 
West Midlands 
DY1 2HQ 
Email: dgft.dpo@nhs.net  
 
Should you disagree with the contents of our response to your appeal, you have the right to appeal to 
the Information Commissioners Office at. 
 
Information Commissioners Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 
Tel: 0303 123 1113 

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.dgft.nhs.uk%2Fabout-us%2Fboard-of-directors%2Fboard-structure%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cdgft.foi%40nhs.net%7C0604ecb32e4b4c311cfc08db1a60d45e%7C37c354b285b047f5b22207b48d774ee3%7C0%7C0%7C638132775392978529%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=VBbrCAFFNZApU%2FFWHlhUD04KU1E0QhbOVLo%2F6ZwtFrI%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.dgft.nhs.uk%2Fabout-us%2Fboard-of-directors%2Fboard-structure%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cdgft.foi%40nhs.net%7C0604ecb32e4b4c311cfc08db1a60d45e%7C37c354b285b047f5b22207b48d774ee3%7C0%7C0%7C638132775392978529%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=VBbrCAFFNZApU%2FFWHlhUD04KU1E0QhbOVLo%2F6ZwtFrI%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.dgft.nhs.uk%2Fabout-us%2Fboard-of-directors%2Fboard-structure%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cdgft.foi%40nhs.net%7C0604ecb32e4b4c311cfc08db1a60d45e%7C37c354b285b047f5b22207b48d774ee3%7C0%7C0%7C638132775392978529%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=VBbrCAFFNZApU%2FFWHlhUD04KU1E0QhbOVLo%2F6ZwtFrI%3D&reserved=0
mailto:dgft.dpo@nhs.net
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www.ico.org.uk 
 
If you require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Freedom of Information Team  
The Dudley Group NHS Foundation Trust 
 
 
 
 

http://www.ico.org.uk/

